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On an annual basis Lonmin submit its Sustainable Development Report to the UNGC that represents the
Company’'s Communication on Progress. The Sustainable Development Report provides an overview of
the sustainable development performance over the past financial year, which stretches from 01 October

to 30 September.

The report is published on the Lonmin website in December. The Communication on Progress will be

submitted to the UNGC website before 31 December.

Regards,

Dr Mel Mentz
Executive Manager: Sustainability
Lonmin

Directors: M | Seedat (Chairman), | P Farmer, T T Ncube and S J Scott
Company Secretaries: P McElligott and | K Onuoka

Lonmin Platinum comprising Western Platinum Limited (Reg. No. 1963/003589/06) and

Eastern Platinum Limited (Reg. No. 1987/070294/06)



